
From: Mason Kushnir 
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2019 12:40 PM EDT 
To: Ruff, Emi <emiruff@amazon.com> 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Katie, Erik, Holly on Tuesday 

Emi –

 

I appreciate the flexibility, but Katie won’t be able to meet through Thursday at the earliest, and I’m not entirely certain of that yet. If

Holly flies out on Wednesday, I don’t think Katie will be able to meet.

 

I’m sorry for any inconvenience, and appreciate your understanding,

Mason

 

From: Ruff, Emi [mailto:emiruff@amazon.com] 

Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2019 12:37 PM

To: Mason Kushnir <mkushnir@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Liza Hodskins <Lhodskins@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Re: Meeting with Katie, Erik, Holly on Tuesday

 

Thank you for the heads up Mason! If Katie has other time on Tuesday, we can be flexible and work around her schedule. We should

also be able to make Monday work (I’ll just have to check with Holly’s EA). Unfortunately, Holly is flying on Wednesday so the only

time that we might make work would be between 8 and 9 am.

 

Thanks!

Emi 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 10, 2019, at 11:58, Mason Kushnir <mkushnir@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Emi –

 

Just as a heads up, something has come up and Katie isn’t going to be able to make the meeting on Tuesday morning

with Holly, Andrea and Erik. I’ve been asked to please pass along her regrets, and I’ll be back in touch regarding

rescheduling or otherwise as soon as possible

 

Thank you,

Mason


